
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1: All Class 1    Class 2: Fabien  Class 3: Joseph W    Class 4: Katie A  
 

Badges:  
Headteacher awards:  Sophie W, Mya A, Jessica L, Madeline W 
Writer of the Week:  Seth S 

 5th May 2023 

 NEEDWOOD 
Class 1:  Verity Class 2: Joey   Class 3: Joseph M 
 

Badges: 
 

Headteacher awards: Evie, Tate C, Sienna S, Polly B 
Writer of the Week:  Poppy-Eve 

Dear Parents, 
 
I hope that everyone has an opportunity to celebrate the King's Coronation in their own way this     
weekend. In both of our schools we are taking part in a world record attempt run, enjoying a             
Coronation lunch and taking part in Coronation themed activities.  Some of the activities will go over  
into next week so they can be enjoyed at the end of SATs week. 
 
We hope that you all enjoy the additional bank holiday on Monday, but also hope that the children are 
rested ready for the week ahead.  It is a very important week for Year 6, who will be sitting their SATs 
tests in school.  The children need as much rest as possible prior to and during the week so please 
help us to give the children their best chance of success by helping them have plenty of sleep!  We are 
really proud of the children and want them to do their best next week. 
 
Have a great long weekend, 
 
Best wishes, 
 

Mr Baxter   

Finley R (Gold Star) 
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ATTENDANCE   

WELL DONE CHILDREN! 

 Bonnie (Silver Star) 

(Bronze Star) 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
NEEDWOOD PTA DONATIONS 
 

We are extremely grateful to our PTA who have supported the transportation of Class two children to 
their violin concert at Staffordshire County Showground in June and also for purchasing lovely gifts for 
the May Queen and attendants. There are many things that we couldn’t do in school without the support 
of the PTA and we thank those parents who run it and everyone that supports their events and activities.  
 
 
 
 
FREE FAMILY SHOW AT BURTON LIBRARY ON SATURDAY 27TH MAY 
  
There is a lovely FREE puppet show from Garlic Theatre for families coming up at Burton Library on  
Saturday 27

th
 May at 11am. 

  
The show is suitable for ages 3-8 but older and younger children are welcome too! 
  
Booking is online here The Nosy Little Troll Family Show Tickets, Sat 27 May 2023 at 11:00 | Eventbrite 
  
Thank you. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

8.5.23 BANK HOLIDAY 

9.5.23 KS2 SATS WEEK 

18.5.23 PTA - MOVIE NIGHT 

19.5.23 PTA - DRESS DOWN DAY  
(FOR CHOCOLATE DONATION) 

23.5.23 PTA - BINGO 

26.5.23 LAST DAY OF TERM 

  

  

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 

8.5.23 BANK HOLIDAY 

9.5.23 KS2 SATS WEEK 

23.5.23 CLASS 1 MULTI-SKILLS 

25.05.23 CLASS 2 ARBORETUM  

26.5.23 LAST DAY OF TERM 

  

DIARY - NEEDWOOD 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-nosy-little-troll-family-show-tickets-624375833927


 
 

 
 

ONLINE SAFETY 



 
 

 
 

 
OPEN DAY AT BURTON FIRE STATION - 17TH JUNE 
 

COMMUNITY 



 
 

 COMMUNITY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 
 

COMMUNITY 


